

Onecote Village Hall Trust

Minutes of Committee meeting

Wednesday November 24th 2021

Attendees: Kate Beresford, Ian Cantrill, Diane Jagers, Stuart Jagers, Graham Riley, Richard Spillett

Item 1	Apologies: Tracy Hyde, Danny Ward, Paul Tagg, Pete Hill
Item 2	Minutes 7th September: Minutes were recorded as a true record – proposed by GR.
Item 3	Matters arising Item 5 – GR reported that a quote had been received from DW to replace the door and door frame and fit it for approximately £400. It was agreed to go ahead. ACTION GR to pass message on to DW. GR also noted that other doors and windows will need painting soon – this will be picked up at the next meeting. Item 6 – historic paperwork – still in progress. ACTION TH & IC. Update to Land Registry – PT has the form. ACTION: KB to ask PT to progress this before the next meeting. Item 7 – new sign in place. Improved sign for car park donations discussed. ACTION: GR & KB to progress. Item 8 – it was agreed to keep hall hire charges the same as now and to allow some bookings to do their own cleaning instead of paying the cleaning fee, at the discretion of the booking clerk. TH sent an update: Big Jubilee Lunch event in hand. Sunday 5 June. A Committee has met twice. A street party will take place during the afternoon that will roll on into the evening, with music and bar. Tracy has spoken to Graham regarding running a bar. Details to be discussed at a later date. A marquee will be placed on the Hall car park. Graham and Tracy have measured up where it will go. Parish Council Clerk has been asked to submit a road closure application on the Jubilee Committees' behalf. Cops Corner. Tracy mocked up a page and sent to Paul Tagg for review in October and asked for a question and answer to populate the page in order to get it going. No response received to date.